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Michael Stepniak opened the meeting and handed out a summary of the Task Force’s goals from 2007 and 2008.  A brief discussion ensued about the feasibility of some of the more ambitious goals.

Moira facilitated a discussion among the membership of the types of international opportunities and programs in place at individual institutions.  Some members are at schools that have extensive and well-developed international programs with a strong institutional infra-structure of staff and resources.  Several members said they had very little in the way of study abroad or exchange programs and wished to learn from those who were further along.  
Topics and suggestions emerging from the discussion: (déjà vu, anyone?)

· A survey of task force members and/or the general membership regarding the status of international programs in the arts at their institutions

· A plea to bring international members into the fold.  To offer conference programming that would address issues that were international in scope that would attract participants from outside the U.S.
Suggestions for further actions:

· Involve GCTF in planning for the 2011 Symposium in Florence
· Plan to use the next two national meetings to explore issues relating to the 2012 meeting in Qatar.  
· 2010 meeting in Sarasota: Educating the membership about the history, culture, art, and customs of the Middle 
· Exploit unique opportunity of being in Washington in 2011 to invite guests from government agencies and the Qatar embassy to speak on art, culture, politics, etc. of the region.  Also explore having representatives from other government agencies speak (UNESCO, OAS, U.S. State Department, Fulbright program, etc.)
Green Paper Topic:

· What strategies can we adopt to recruit international members and expand the existing international dialogue?
